
 
 

LOCATION CHANGE 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2012 
5:00 P.M. 

 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances beyond their control, the Board of Directors 

wish to inform you that Tewegan Transition House’s Annual General Meeting 

will be relocated to: 

OVERBROOK COMMUNITY CENTRE 
Room:  Workshops 1 and 2 

33 Quill Street (corner of Queen Mary and Quill Street) 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
DINNER WILL BE SERVED IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE MEETING! 

 

 

 

 
PLEASE RSVP: 

 
abyouthhousing@bellnet.ca 

(613) 233-0672 
 

 

mailto:abyouthhousing@bellnet.ca

